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Can you believe autumn is 
almost here? As kids have made 
their way back to school and 
temperatures finally begin 
to cool down, the leaves will 
be changing colors before we 
know it. I always anticipate this 
season with great excitement. 
The weather is beautiful, 
football is back (go Patriots!), 
and pumpkin spice everything 
is finally available!  What we are 

most excited about is what God 
is doing in kid’s ministry here 
at Pine Bluff First Assembly.  
We have just started a 21 week 
series at Destiny Kid’s called   
“Answering Difficult Bible 
Questions.” Each week we 
will explore a new question 
that students have no doubt 
pondered.  We will dig deep 
into God’s word to answer these 
questions and help our kids 

reach a better understanding of 
the awesome God we serve!   

Please, help us reach 200 
followers on our Destiny 
Kid’s Facebook page! If you 
haven’t already, like our page 
for regular updates on what 
is happening in children’s 
ministry here at Pine Bluff First 
Assembly.

Don’t forget! BGMC Sunday is every second Sunday 
here at Pine Bluff First Assembly. Our goal for 2016 
is $5,000. Please, help your kids remember to bring 

their buddy barrels.

Is your child involved in sports, dance, or any 
other activities? If so, we want to know! Please, 

provide us with a schedule of any games, recitals, 
etc. that your children are involved in and we will 

make every effort to be there to support. Email 
schedules to pastorbryan@pbfirst.com.    

If your child needs prayer, is having 
surgery, or has any other ministry 

needs we are available 24/7.   
You may call or text Pastor Bryan at 

978-482-PBFK (7235).
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